
Russell R. McMurry, P.E., Commissioner 
One Georgia Center  
600 West Peachtree NW  
Atlanta, GA 30308 

 (404) 631-1990 Main Office 
 

 
 
January 10, 2022 
 
 
Wykoda Wang 
110 East State Street 
Savannah, GA 31401 
 
Dear Ms. Wang, 
 
The Georgia Department of Transportation (Department) has completed its review of your Title 
VI Plan and has determined that it meets the requirements established in the Federal Transit 
Administration's (FTA) Circular 4702.1B, "Title VI Program Guidelines for Federal Transit 
Administration Recipients," effective October 1, 2012. 

    
Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and compliance of the FTA Civil Rights Program requirements. 
Should you need assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jihyun Park, Transit 
Compliance and Asset Manager at jpark@dot.ga.gov or (404)-631-1235.     

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Patricia Smith 
Transit Program Manager  
Division of Intermodal 
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